
3/10/16	

Walton	Schuler	Ditch	–	2016	Meeting	

Members	Present	–	L	&	K	Cassidy,	Ken	Froelich,	Kara	Evans,	Eric	Hanson,	Virgil	Dodson,	Larry	Beaner,	
DarleneKaye	Telkamp,	and	David	Rossi	

Call	to	order	at	7:00P.M.	

Reading	and	approval	of	2015	Meeting	minutes	

Financial	reports	of	officers,	board	and	standing	committees	approved	

	

Old	Business:	

	 Man	holes	that	need	grates	

	 Culvert	at	Kelly’s	house	needing	repaired	

	 Ditch	clean	up	took	two	weekends	

	 Horizontal	bore	did	not	damage	pipe	

	 South	of	BHSU	24”	Culvert	was	cleaned	60’	inside	of	pipe	to	unplug	

	 12”	pipe	on	Pearson	drive	culvert	needs	attention	–	will	check	when	cleaning	up	

	 Curbing	damage	by	plow	was	repaired	

	 BSHU	Pangburn	Hall	was	torn	down	

	 Eric	Hanson	discussed	the	new	plan	across	the	campus	

There	was	concern	about	the	man	holes	not	being	large	enough.	The	pipe	will	be	24”.		

Project	set	for	completion	by	May	10,	2016	

Lind	Exco,	Inc	is	company	doing	this	job	

Eric	will	schedule	meeting	with	the	architect	

Gravity	Flow	

Ladder	in	manhole	

Put	Roto-Router	through	Pearson	pipe.	

	



New	Business:	

	 Ditch	maintenance	and	repairs	

	 552	Knoll	Road	North	of	road	(Walton	side)	

	 North	side	of	Pearson	on	Clark	(New	customer)	

	 Wait	for	Gillispie	to	respond	for	future	plan	

	 Dry	Creek	Condo	Association	charge	$35.00	per	unit	per	year	–	Contact	Phyllis	Mills	

	 Remove	Edward	Nelson	–	119	Harandona	Street	

	 Investigate	who	pays	at	Lantern	Circle	

	 Put	web	site	address	on	yearly	letter	–	will	get	information	sheet	from	Virgil	Dodson	

	 Respond	to	Mike	Langer	

	 Yearly	Rates	to	remain	the	same	for	2016	

	 Last	two	weeks	of	April	for	Clean	up	

	 Ditch	start	date	-	May	14,	2016	

	 Kelly	Barthel	property	needs	a	grate	

Officers	remain	the	same	for	2016-2017	

Meeting	was	called	to	end	at	8:45	P.M.	

	 	

Respectfully	Submitted	

	

David	Rossi	

	

		


